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September 11, 2020
Plans for: 66 East Washington
Applicant/Building Representative: Brett Battishill — owner

Pursuant to an Application for Work Permit within the Clarkston Historic District filed
on September 35, 2020, commissioners Jim Meloche and Michael Moon visited the work
site and inspected the porch with decking removed. The applicant noted that significant
damage had been caused by rodents tunneling under the porch, entering the basement
through the foundation, and infiltrating other parts of the home. On the next day,
commissioners Meloche and Melissa Luginski visited the site a second time to evaluate
progress, and to more thoroughly review the case.

What began as a report of a homeowner doing renovations without HDC review, is
determined to be mitigation of rodent infiltration and ultimate restoration of the porch
surface with tongue-and-groove decking similar to the original.

Jimv Meloche
Chair
Clarkston Historic District Commission



